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Affirmative Action Plan Certification Requirements for Federal
Contractors and Recent OFCCP Updates

Event

4.26.23


12:00 PM — 1:00 PM EDT

Join us as we discuss the federal contractor portal certification requirements and what contractors

should do to ensure they are in compliance. The presentation will also address the changes to the

certification process for 2023.

The firm is submitting this program for HRCI and SHRM credit.

If you have any questions, please contact Lorri-Ann Carter.

Fisher Phillips is committed to providing access to all of our events for disabled attendees.

Automated closed captioning is available for all of our webinars. For other accommodation inquiries,

please give us three business days advance notice prior to the scheduled event by contacting Lorri-

Ann Carter. Thank you.
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